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The Education Advocacy Coalition for Students with Disabilities (EAC), a coalition of nearly 50 

organizations and individuals concerned with education policy for students with disabilities, 

supports Senate Bill 892, which would establish a minimum wage for education support 

professionals. 

 

EAC members collectively have vast experience representing or supporting students with 

disabilities and their families throughout the state and recognize that education support 

professionals play an essential role in supporting students, especially students with disabilities. 

Education support professionals can fulfill a range of roles in schools, from providing students 

with one-to-one assistance and assisting with feeding, toileting, mobility, and other activities 

essential to student safety and participation throughout the school day to reducing 

staff/student ratios, providing redirection, and reinforcing behavior intervention plans. For 

students whose individualized education programs (IEPs) require the assistance of a “dedicated 

aide” “1:1 support” or other direct assistance from an education support professional, 

retention and hiring barriers can result in disciplinary action, stalled progress, or even 

regression for students with disabilities if they do not receive the personal, behavior or 

instructional support they need to be successful in school. 

 

Some districts have created pathways for education support personnel to become teachers, 

recognizing the value that support professionals bring to the classroom and the benefit they 

provide to students who need individual support to access and benefit from their education.  

Particularly given staff turnover and personnel shortages in schools, it is important that 

education support professionals be compensated at a minimum pay rate that recognizes the 

important role they have in ensuring that children have access to and can make meaningful 

progress in school.  For these reasons, the EAC supports Senate Bill 892. 

 

Contact: Leslie Seid Margolis at lesliem@disabilityrightsmd.org or 443-692-2505. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Selene A. Almazan, Selene Almazan Law, LLC 

Rene Averitt-Sanzone, The Parents’ Place of Maryland 

Linda Barton, MSED, Education Consultant 
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Beth Benevides, Autism Society of Maryland, Co-Chairperson, Education Advocacy Coalition 

Ellen A. Callegary, Attorney (Retired) 

Melanie Carlos, xMinds (Partnership for Extraordinary Minds 

Stephanie Carr, S.L. Carr Education Consultants, LLC 

Rich Ceruolo, Parent 

Michelle R. Davis, M.Ed., ABCs for Life Success 

Beth Ann Hancock, Charting the Course, LLC 

Kalman Hettleman, Independent Advocate 

Morgan Durand Horvath, M.Ed., Abilities Network 

Ande Kolp, The Arc Maryland 

Rachel London, Maryland Developmental Disabilities Council 

Leslie Seid Margolis, Disability Rights Maryland, Co-Chairperson, Education Advocacy Coalition 

Monica Martinez, Martinez Advocacy 

Beth Nolan, MAT, Education Team Allies 

Ronza Othman, National Federation of the Blind of Maryland 

Rebecca Rienzi, Pathfinders for Autism 

Jaime E. Seaton, BGS Law, LLC 

Karleen Spitulnik, Decoding Dyslexia Maryland 

Ronnetta Stanley, M.Ed., Loud Voices Together 

Wayne Steedman, Steedman Law Group 

Maureen van Stone, Kendall Eaton, Genevieve Hornik, Project HEAL at Kennedy Krieger  

                                     Institute 

 


